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4.0 Fiscal Year 2011/2012 Budget 
 
The Fiscal Year budget continues the best practices and budgeting methods from years 
past at the District.  Continued evaluation of increased efficiencies, improved work 
methods, and judicious use of funds and resources continue.  Opportunities to reduce 
costs, improve efficiency and provide better value for the District and rate payers 
continue with this recommended budget. 
 
5.0 Annual Sewer Use Fee 
 
The draft Fiscal Year budget discusses the current status of the sewer rates.  The 
terminology will reflect current industry practice of referring to units of service (UOS) as 
Equivalent Dwelling Units (EDU), these are interchangeable.  This budget retains the 
existing methodology for the formulation of the annual sewer use fee. 
 
Figure 1 presents the historical view of the relationship of the units of service (EDU), 
consumer price index (CPI), historical annual sewer user fee and projected sewer use fee, 
accounting for inflation. 
 

Figure 1: Historical Graph of Annual Sewer Use Fee 
 
 

 
 
 
The graph shows the historical relationships.  Keeping rates stable are admirable; 
however, caution must be exercised in retaining flat sewer user fees for long periods of 
time when external upward pressures due to increased costs, additional regulations, safety 
requirements and the need to repair and maintain an aging system are required.  
 
 
 














































































































































































































































